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To:  Mark Berman, City Attorney  

From:  Kelvin McNabb, Fire Marshal  

Date:  08/26/25  

Re:  Brycer, L.P.   

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I am requesting a resolution for Brycer, L.P. to provide the Fire Prevention Bureau 
“The Compliance Engine” solution services for a three-year term. Attached is the 
Brycer, L.P. contract.   
 
 
Thank you, 
Kelvin McNabb 
Fire Marshal 
Pompano Beach – Fire Prevention Bureau 
 

Pompano Beach  
Fire Rescue 
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MEMO # 25-A052 


